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SCHOLARSHIP OPPORTUNITY 
WANTED: WOMEN TO ADVOCATE FOR THE WILD  

Come learn about the Klamath-Siskiyou ecoregion 
and how you can help protect wild places like this!

Great Old Broads for Wilderness is offering four 
scholarships for women to attend the:

Redwoods Broadwalk Event
Session 1 - July 6–10 or Session 2 - July 13–17

We seek women from culturally diverse backgrounds who love 
the outdoors and want to advocate for wild places. We train 
women as leaders and advocates for wilderness designation 
and protection.

The events will be held in northern California near Crescent City. 
You’ll learn about the region’s ecological systems, public land 
policy, and how conservation groups will work together to effect 
change.

OUR PARTNERS:

Save the Redwoods League 

Northcoast Environmental Center

California Wilderness Coalition

The Wilderness Society

Friends of the River

Sierra Club

Learn more about the event at: http://bit.ly/Redwoods1

Did you say “Broads”?
Great Old Broads for Wilderness is 
a national grassroots organization, 
led by elders, that engages and 
inspires activism to preserve and 
protect wilderness and wild lands. 
Conceived by older women who 
love wilderness, Broads gives voice 
to the millions of older Americans 
who want to protect their public 
lands as Wilderness for this and 
future generations. We bring 
knowledge, commitment, and 
humor to the movement to protect 
our last wild places on earth.

For more info and to apply...
Contact Carrie King, Associate Director at  
carrie@greatoldbroads.org or 970-385-9577 
Apply online at http://bit.ly/RedwoodAdv

Thank you to our event sponsor  

http://bit.ly/RedwoodAdv

